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Lou Mansolillo

From: Derrick Estrada <destrada1288@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 11:28 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Derrick Estrada. I am a licensed journey level electrician, in the trade for 8+ years. I have reviewed H-7015 
and strongly believe it should be passed in its current form without amendments. 
 
Years of continued education, hard work, and training have given me the ability to perform my duties, of a Licensed 
journey level electrician, safely. This is a skilled trade that requires time, effort, and dedication. If attempted or 
passed by an unqualified person could, serious injury could occur to themselves and all parties involved.  
 
 
Simply put; 
 
 

“Any fool can know. The point is to understand.” 
—Albert Einstein 

 
 
  
Sincerely  
 
 
Derrick Estrada 


